. GOVERNMENT OF PUERTO RICO
CENTRO MEDICO ACADEMICO REGIONAL DEL SUR OESTE AND
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with the powers and faculties conferred by Act No. 81 of
March 14, 1912, Act No. 11 of June 23, 1976, Act No. 136 of July 27, 2006,
and Act No. 38 of June 30, 2017, the Secretary of Health and
the Centro Medico Académico Regional del Sur-Oeste intend to adopt the
new regulations for the Centro Medico Académico Regional del Sur-Oeste,
The proposed Regulation has the purpose of providing the rules and
regulations that will govern the work and procedures of the Board of the
Centro Médico Académico Regional del Sur-Oeste, for the fulfillment of the
functions and duties delegated by law. The proposed regulations are
published on the website of the Department of Health: www.salud.qgov.pr.

A virtual public hearing will be held on July, 23, 2021, beginning at 10:00 a.m. Anyone
interested in participating in the public hearing should send their email address to the
following address: wsostre@salud.pr.gov and will receive an invitation with the
instructions to connect to the Virtual Public Hearing. People are encouraged to submit
their comments in writing within thirty (30) days following the date of publication of this
notice to the following email address: wsostre@salud.pr.gov.

Sgd: Carlos R. Mellado Lopez, MD Sgd: Olga Rodriguez de Arzola, MD, FAAP
Secretary President
Department of Health Centro Médico Académico Regional

del Sur-Oeste



